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 Friends of Crumpsall Park  

(working with Friends of Herristone Park) 

This £500 mini-grant was used to acquire litter-picking equipment / supplies for use by volunteers 

from Friends of Crumpsall Park and Friends of Herristone Park in north Manchester. Monies were 

also used to support a children’s environment event held at Crumpsall Park on 23 July. 

 

Much is done by the local community to keep the public park and nearby streets tidy in order to 

encourage greater use of the park by residents and visitors. Litter-picking drives are growing as a 

regular volunteering opportunity. 

 

 

 

  


